MEETING CANCELLATION - WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 25, 2019

REGIONAL SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 7
BARKHAMSTED, COLEBROOK, NEW HARTFORD, NORFOLK
Post Office Box 656, Winsted, Connecticut 056098

MEMORANDUM
t’\'
TO: Town Clerks-Barkhamsted, Colebrook, New Ha ?(;4 Norfolk
FROM: Judith A. Palmer, Ed.D., Superintendent of Schodls’ "+
DATE;: September 12, 2019
SUBJECT: Cancellation of Meeting — Board of Education

Regional School District No. 7

At their meeting on September 11, 2019, the Board of Education voted to cancel
their meeting scheduled for Wednesday, September 25, 2019. The next regularly-scheduled meeting

will be held on Wednesday, October 9, 2019, An agenda will follow prior to the meeting,.
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